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Afternoon streaming of  
Adoration of the Blessed  

Sacrament begins at 4:00 p 

Please continue to pray  

& show support 

for   
St. Joseph School 

PRAY FOR US! 

ST. JOSEPH 

Weekend 
Masses  
will be 
streamed, 
LIVE on: 

April 11 @ 6pm 

April 17 @ 5pm 

April 25 @ 6pm 

  

http://www.stjosephhilo.org/index.php


 

 

 

 

Sunday Apr. 4 

Acts 10:34a, 37-43 

Ps 118:1-2, 16-17, 22

-23 

Col 3:1-4 

Jn 20:1-9 

 

Monday, Apr. 5 

Acts 2:14, 22-33 

Ps 16:1-2a, 5, 7-11 

Mt 28:8-15 

 

Tuesday, Apr. 6 

Acts 2:36-41 

Ps 33:4-5, 18-20, 22 

Jn 20:11/18 

 

Wednesday, Apr. 7 

Acts 3:1-10 

Ps 105:1-4, 6-9 

Lk 24:13-35 

 

Thursday, Apr. 8 

Acts 3:11-26 

Ps 8:2ab, 5-9 

Lk 24:35-48 

 

Friday Apr. 9 

Acts 4:1-12 

Ps 118:1-2, 4, 22-27a 

Jn 21:1-14 

 

Saturday Apr 10 

Acts 4:13-21 

Ps 118:1, 14-15ab, 16

-21 

Mk 16:9-15 

 

Sunday, Apr 11 

Acts 4:32-35 

Ps 118:2-4, 13-15, 22

-24 

1 Jn 5:1-6 

Jn 20:19-31 

Easter   Message -  2021   
 
To my dear brothers and sisters of St. Joseph Parish (Hilo)  

Alleluia!  The Lord is Risen! Alleluia! 
 
But, with the pandemic still ravaging our nation, can we really have a joy-filled 

Easter to celebrate the Lord’s Resurrection?  How real is this Easter joy for us this 
year? 

The day after Jesus was buried, the women,  Mary Magdalene, Mary the moth-
er of James, and Salome bought spices so that they might go to anoint Jesus' body. 
Very early on the first day of the week, just after sunrise, they were on their way to the 
tomb and they asked each other, "Who will roll the stone away from the entrance of 
the tomb?”  

  Most probably we know of families and friends, who had been adverse-
ly affected and are still suffering and in distress due to the pandemic.  And thus, we 
asked ourselves has the Lord really risen from the dead for them?   Who will roll the 
stone away for them to encounter the risen Christ?   But probably the better question 
is, how have I helped roll the stone away?   

 
As your Pastor, I would say that St. Joseph Church is blessed that we are able 

to celebrate the day of the Lord’s resurrection with joy because  every one of you  
helped roll the stone away by supporting and cooperating with the programs and initi-
atives of the parish.  The dedicated service and self-giving of all of you who volunteer 
for the various ministries have helped roll the stone away for us to meet Christ in our 
liturgical celebrations and  parish activities. And for your offer of welcome and friend-
ship  -  “I can only but give thanks to God at every remembrance of you 
and when I pray for you I pray with joy.” (Phil. 1: 3-4) 

 
A Blessed Easter to all of you.  Mahalo.   
 
In  Our Risen Lord Jesus, Our Bread of Life,  
 
-Fr. Poli Ty, sss 

For the friends and supporters of St. Joseph School (Hilo), 
 

I would like to thank all of you, who had supported our  2nd collection for St. 

Joseph School.  We were able to raise in our parish $ 5, 215.00. 
I am sure our Patron, St. Joseph,  is pleased  that we chose to honor his feast day 

by supporting  the catholic education of our children. 
 

Again, a big Mahalo to all of you and  A blessed Easter. !  -Fr. Poli 



 

YTD Actual YTD Budget

Collections 7,896.00 343,466.64 277,156.74

R&M Collection 330.00 19,012.47 43,548.39

Security Project 10.00 5,232.00 0.00

All Other Income 1,015.00 163,417.11 141,110.84

Deposited to Bank 9,251.00 531,128.22 461,815.97

Parish Hall 65.00 Loan to school 174,190.25

Designated Funds 108,512.67

460,571.27

743,274.19

Stewardship Report of Treasury for:
March 23-29, 2021

Restricted Parish Hall Funds

Second Collection for April 2021 
 

I am extremely grateful for the effort your parish 
made supporting this collection last year. The gen-
erosity of your parishioners is inspiring consider-
ing the hardships of 2020. Through your efforts, 
the parishes within our diocese managed to collect 
over $170,000 for our retired diocesan priests.  
 
On April 24 and 25, 2021 - Good Shepherd Sun-
day - we again implore your support for this annu-
al collection. 

Peace, 
Deacon Keith Cabiles, Chancellor 
Roman Catholic Diocese of Honolulu 



 

Laurence Badgley  MD 
Elizabeth Preston  APRN 

April 2021 
SUN MON TUE WED THURS FRI SAT 

4 
7:00 MASS        
FR. POLI 
 

9:00 MASS         
FR. POLI 
 

11:45 MASS       
FR. JONG 
 
  
6:00 MASS        
FR. POLI   

5 
6:00 MASS   
FR. POLI 
  
12:15 MASS   
FR. POLI 
  

6 
6:00 MASS   
FR. POLI 
  
  
12:15 MASS     
FR. POLI 
  

7 
6:00 MASS   
FR. POLI 
  
  
12:15 MASS     
FR. JONG 

8 9 10 
  
  
  

 
  
  
 

 

Effective Easter Sunday, April 4 (or as of the 

Easter Vigil, April 3), Bishop Silva will be 

ENDING the general dispensation from the  

obligation to attend Sunday Mass.  

However, anyone who is sick, may have been 

exposed to anyone with COVID- 19, or who 

has a health condition that would endanger 

themselves or others by being present in 

church, continues to be dispensed.  
 

This means that individual pastors & deacons 

within a parish will work to better accommodate 

the needs of their own parishes while follow-

ing all the authorities of the state government & 

island county leadership. St. Joseph Church 

has not made any changes regarding our seat-

ing structure for Masses or seating request  

process at this time.  Social gatherings are not 

permitted, and meetings held at the parish  

remain limited to no more than ten individuals.   

All health protocols remain in effect  

and must be observed.   

Holy Week-Pentecost   
Missals are now available. 

 

Missals will be available in 
Church and from the  

Rectory Office  Cost is $5  


